
 

 
 

 

In their 2023-2024 Social Justice Statement, Listen, Learn, Love: A New Engagement 
with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples, Australia’s Bishops join with the 
National Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Catholic Council (NATSICC) to call on 
us, as Catholics, to develop relationships of humility and love with Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Peoples. They invite us to begin a new engagement with the 
First Peoples – one that is grounded in the same love that is at the heart of Jesus’ 
message. This love is characterised by a commitment to encounter and dialogue, 
reciprocity, mutual accompaniment and a desire to put the other at the centre of our 
attention. Join us for two workshops in which this rich document is unpacked. 
 
When: Thursdays 15 – 22 February, 9:30am – 11:30am (break included) 
 

Cost: Free of Charge (2 sessions) 
 

  Presenter: Mrs Carol Mitchell (Director – Justice, Ecology and Development Office (JEDO)  
                      and Guest Speakers  
 

  Location:   Newman Siena Centre (Clune Lecture Theatre) 
 

Location: Newman Siena Centre (Clune Lecture Theatre)  
 

For Further info or to register, please visit www.cfe.org.au, call 9278 0261 / 0425 
543 335 or email cfe@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

 

Then please join us for 
 

A New Engagement with 

Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander Peoples 

Unpacking the 2023-2024 Social Justice Statement 

http://catholicarchdioceseofperthcommunicationsoffice.cmail19.com/t/d-l-dridiyk-jyjivhiy-yh/
mailto:cfe@perthcatholic.org.au

